
Holy Family Parish  

 

   

 
SATURDAY, July 28, 2012  
     8:00 am + Raymond Ottinger, Req. Jim & Mary Kant  

      5:00 pm + Peggy Donohue, Req. Elaine O’Sullivan 

                    + William Schlemm Sr., Req. Mary Brown 

SUNDAY, July 29, 2012  
     7:30 am  + Raymond Ottinger,  
                           Req. Sam & JoAnn Fortino 

                     + Raymond Ottinger, Req. Holy Name Society  
      9:00 am   + People of the Parish 
                        + Peggy Donohue, Req. Mary Brown 

   11:00 am  + Thomas Dougan, Req. Peggy Schramm 

      + Jack Keating, Req. Maureen Donahue   

      5:00 pm + William Schlemm, Sr.  
                           Req. Kathleen & Don Sullivan  

                     + Elizabeth Hickey, Req. Sister,  Meg 

MONDAY, July 30, 2012 
     8:00 am  + Purgatorial Society 

                     + Nellie Gilligan, Req. Alice Morrison 

TUESDAY, July 31, 2012 
     8:00 am + William Schlemm Sr., Req. Mary Poosikian  

WEDNESDAY, August 1, 2012 
     8:00 am + Richard F. Kelleher,  
                          Req. Butler, Collins, & Kirby Families  

THURSDAY, August 2, 2012 
     8:00 am + Brian F. Walsh, Req. Pat & Bob McCarthy 

FRIDAY, August 3, 2012 
     8:00 am +Antoinette Chilelli, Req. Madeline Pepe 

                        + Anne Lenti, Req. Madeline Pepe 

SATURDAY, August 4, 2012  
     8:00 am + Claire Filkin (Benefactor) 

                        + Maryellen Byrne, Req. Husband 

      5:00 pm + William R. Schlemm, Sr. Req. John Hrabosky 

                    + Victor Cabeza, Req. Florence & James Cozzati 

SUNDAY, August 5, 2012  
     7:30 am  + Antoinette Fusco, Req. Altar & Rosary Society 

      9:00 am   + Harry Bateman,  Req. Mr. & Mrs. George  

                           Valania & Family 

                        + Thomas & Lorraine Parker, Req. Duffy  
                            Family 

   11:00 am  + People of the Parish 

      + Stanley Smolinski, Req. Gloriann Markey   

      5:00 pm +  Maryjane Paseler, Req. Daughter & Family 
 

 
HOLY FAMILY PARISH WELCOMES ITS 

NEWEST MEMBERS INTO  
GOD’S FAMILY 

BAPTISMS FOR JULY 2012 
Juliana Rose Micholas 

Quinn Isabelle Eclarinal 

Keegan Robert Haack 

Peyton R. Lentz 

 

                                              Union Beach, NJ 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:30 to 5:45 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:  930 -2:30 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12:30 -5:30 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Marianne Bennett at 732-335-9301 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month at 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.      

Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Fr. Mark Devlin at 
732-264-1484. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact Fr. Francis Cheruparampil at 732-264-1484 for more 
information. 

USHER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming an Usher, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
The Golden Age Group meets every 1st and 3rd Monday of the month 
in Memorial Hall from 10 A.M. to 2 PM.  Questions please contact 
Richard Bryson at 732-264-0008. 

 
 

Altar Flower  
Intentions 
This Week 

 
Mary Manochio                  Frank Manochio 

 

 
Karl Spangler, Thomas Scheider, Peter 
Serra, Isabella DellaPesco (6 wk. old 
baby), Nathan Hale, Jr., Shannon 
McAdams, Nancy Leonetti, Lucille 
Fahey, Anna DeSimone, Ignacio 
Dionisio.  
 

RECENTLY ILL:  Ralph Grasso, Donna Lensing, Katie 
Spangler. Ward Javins, Kenneth and Joseph Watson, Richard 
Bryson, Anthony Maglione, Barbara Grasso, Betty McMillan, 
Josephine Kelly, Katie Spangler,  Kathleen Pallitto, Richard 
Bryson, Ronald Burkhardt, Russell Meyer. 

 



July 29, 2012 
Dear Parishioners, 
     A convalidation ceremony is needed 
when a Catholic couple gets married in a 
civil or non-Catholic ceremony, which 
makes it an invalid marriage in the eyes of 
the Church. Even if only one of them is 
Catholic, it's invalid, because Catholics 

must follow Church law. If two baptized but non-
Catholic Christians get married, however, in a civil 
ceremony or any religious denomination, the Catholic 
Church does recognize that as being valid as long as 
it's the first marriage for both of them. 
     After six months or more, if a couple decides to 
have their civil marriage recognized (sometimes 
erroneously called having it "blessed") by the Catholic 
Church, then a convalidation is in order. This is a 
simple and private ceremony involving the couple, two 
witnesses, a handful of guests or family, and the priest, 
deacon, or a bishop. The vows are pronounced and the 
rings may be exchanged. If the rings can't be removed, 
then they're simply blessed. It's not a renewal of vows 
but a making of the vows for the first time and with the 
sanction of the Church. The convalidation makes a 
merely civil, legal marriage a Sacrament of Matrimony. 
     Getting married in a banquet hall where the 
restaurant's or banquet hall's management "finds" or 
"hires" a priest for the couple is totally inappropriate 
and usually involves a defrocked, laicized, or rogue 
"rent-a-priest" whose ability to officiate at a 
marriage may be legal in the eyes of the state but is an 
invalid marriage according to the laws of the Church. 
Any priest or deacon who officiates at a 
sacramental, valid Catholic marriage must be a priest 
or deacon who is actively under the authority of the 
local bishop and have the permission of the area's 
local Roman Catholic church parish pastor. 
                                   Fr. Mark    

   

BISHOP’S  ANNIVERSARY BLESSING 
The Bishop of the Diocese of Trenton has been 

celebrating the gift of sacramental marriage with 

anniversary couples for more than 40 years.  This 

year Bishop O’Connell will extend his Episcopal 

blessing to couples married 50 years or more, 25 

years, and for the first time couples married one year.  

This will take place at the Eucharistic Congress on 

Saturday, October 13, 2012, at 2:30 p.m. at the PNC 

Arts Center in Holmdel, NJ.  We invite married 

couples to participate in this beautiful event.  Please 

register at the parish office.  The deadline to 

register is August 31, 2012. 
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Ministry Schedule 
Weekend of Aug. 4 and Aug. 5  

Serving at the Altar  
5:00 PM 7:30 AM 9:00 AM 
Brian Healey 

Madison Seelinger 
Thomas Rodgers 

Alexandra Sweeney 
Stephanie Abrams 

Gabriella 
Malinconico 

11:00 AM 5:00 PM  

Emily Arroyo 
Charles 

Penszynski 

Concetta LaLima 
Colin Mathias 

 

Readers and  
Extraordinary Ministers of 

 Holy Communion 
5:00 PM L. White A. Genovese, S. Donnelly, 

I. Hallard-Dickinson, T. 
Healey  

7:30 AM B. Picardi S. Fortino, J. Fortino, A. 
Gallo, L. Robinson 

9:00 AM G. Cooper S. Cooper, B. Cooper, K. 
Duffy, K. McConnell 

11:00 AM A. Leite J. Breen, P. Dannevig, R. 
Janasz-Nagle, M. Leite 

5:00 PM T. Mathias T. Aiken, J. Neubauer 

Our Weekly OfferingOur Weekly OfferingOur Weekly OfferingOur Weekly Offering    

Last Week – July 22 

1st Collection – Weekly $6,380 
2nd Collection – MISSION APPEAL $3,858 

This Week – July 29 

1st Collection - Weekly  
2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul 

Next Week – August 5 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment 

 

MISSIONS 
Thank you for opening your hearts to Sister Barbara 

Reynolds, SDS, during her recent visit in behalf of the Sisters 

of the Divine Savior international missions. Your gracious 
hospitality and spirit of fellowship uplifted Sister Barbara’s 
genuine enthusiasm for sharing our Salvatorian mission story. 
Our Sisters hold Holy Family Parish in prayer as we carry on 
our mission, that all may know the Savior.  

 
ADORATION – EVERY WEDNESDAY 

Holy Family Parish has Adoration every Wednesday 
in the Chapel from 8:30 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  Come 
and visit Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament, share with 
him your joys & sorrows and allow him to pour out 
his graces upon you! Adoration volunteers are needed 

during the hours of 11:30 – 2:00 p.m.  Contact the 

parish office if you can commit to 30 min. or 1 hr. 

 



SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
 
 
 
 
 

             TEACHERS NEEDED 
If you share the conviction of bringing 
the faith to our children, please call the 
Religious Education office at 
732-264-7043. Teachers and assistants 
are needed for the following grades:  

 

TUESDAY AFTERNOON SESSION   4:15 – 5: 30 P.M. 

Third Grade 1 Assistant 

       Fifth Grade 1 Assistant 
 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON SESSION  4:15 – 5:30 P.M. 

      First Grade 1 Assistant 

      Second Grade 1 Assistant 

      Fourth Grade  2 Teachers 

                                         1 Assistant 

      Fifth Grade 1 Assistant 
                                                                              

WEDNESDAY EVENING  7:00 - 8:15 P.M. 

       Eighth Grade 1 Assistant  

SUBSTITUTES 
Adults also needed during all sessions to be called as 

substitutes to teach or assist grades 1-8 occasionally from 

Sept.-May if current volunteers are absent. 

RE-REGISTRATIONS 

2012-2013 
ALL  RE-REGISTRATIONS  WILL  NOW  ONLY  BE 
TAKEN  AFTER  SEPTEMBER 4, 2012. 

NEW REGISTRANTS ONLY 
New Parishioners looking to register their children in our 
program should call the Religious Education office at 732-264-
7043 to set up an appointment.  Classes begin on Tuesday, 
September 18 and Wednesday September 19, 2012. 

SISTERS OF MERCY RAFFLE 

JULY 28 AND 29
TH

 

Help the Sister of Mercy!  The Sisters will be selling their Golf 
Classic 50/50 raffle tickets after all Masses July 28 and 29.  
Tickets are $10 each (checks can be made payable to Sister of 
Mercy), and all proceeds benefit the retired and infirm Sisters.  
The winning tickets will be drawn at the Annual Golf Classic 
September 17, 2012, at the Navesink Country Club in 
Middletown.  For more info. contact Linda Cavallo at 908-756-
0994 ext. 4006. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society & Thrift Shop 

PANTRY NEEDS 
Thank You for your Response! 

Our St. Vincent de Paul volunteers want to thank all of our 
parishioners and friends who responded so generously to the 
items which were in need in our pantry.  You have helped 
provide much to those in need in our area—thank you!  

“The King will reply, ‘I tell you the truth, whatever you did for 

one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did for me.’ 

Matthew 25:40 
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St. Veronica’s Healing Hearts  

Support Group 

� Informational Meeting 

Are you a separated or divorced catholic?  No one to turn 
to… Feeling lost… Wondering what does the bible and the 
Catholic Church say about this painful situation…. Are you, 
your children or someone you know working through the 
pain and loss of this life-changing experience?  If so, St. 
Veronica's Healing Hearts Support Group welcomes you to 
"Come and See" introductory meeting of our new support 
group.   

� Annulment Information Evening:   
We will be offering an annulment information evening to 
clarify the process of marriage annulment and dispel 
misinformation and misconceptions.  This session will be 
led by Trenton Diocese Tribunal  

� Special Sessions: 
St. Veronica’s Healing Heart Support Group will be 
offering two special sessions to all are victims of 
separation/divorce.  Both sessions will take place at St. 
Veronica’s Spiritual Center located at 670 Hulses Corner 
Road, Howell, NJ from 7 PM – 9 PM as follows: 

Wednesday, August 15, 2012 – Anger-
Loneliness-Depression by Deacon Tom. 
Wednesday, August 22, 2012 – 
Forgiveness by Gino Esposito. 

All these sessions take place at St. Veronica’s Spiritual 
Center located at 670 Hulses Corner Road, Howell, NJ 
from 7 PM – 9 PM on Wednesday, August 8, 2012.  Pre-
registration is required for all since space is limited.   For 
further details or to register please contact Maria 
Rodrigues at 732-363-5698 or email 
stveronicakre4u@optonline.net. 

LOVE, INC.  

COMMUNITY GARDENER’S MARKET  
From July through September a Community 
Gardener's Market will be open at Lunch Break 
every Tuesday morning from 8:30 to 10:30. We 
invite all gardeners and farmers to donate their 
surplus produce so that we can offer healthy 
fruits and vegetables. We encourage community 
members to come and sample the produce we 
offer. Give what you can and take what you want!  
Call 732-747-8577 for more information.   

LUNCH BREAK 
This Summer is all about fresh produce. Lunch Break is 
now providing applications for the New Jersey Seniors 
Farmer's Market Nutrition Program to low-income 
Seniors ages 60+ living in Monmouth County. Through 
this program, qualified seniors can obtain vouchers to 
purchase produce at participating local farmer’s markets. 
     Applications are available Monday – Friday from 10 
am to 2 pm through August 20, 2012. 
For questions please contact Toni or Sharda at Lunch 
Break, 732-747-8577. 


